## Queen's Park

Room 159, Main Legislative Building Queen's Park, Toronto, On., M7A 1A5 Tel: 416.325.1872 | Fax: 416.325.1912 email: tarmstrong-qp@ndp.on.ca



Community Office
155 Clark e Road
London, On., N5W 5C9
Tel: 519.668.1104 | Fax:
519.668.1941
email: tarmstrong-co@ndp.on.ca

## Teresa Armstrong MPP/Députée London – Fanshawe

December 3, 2018

## Re: London City Council's Inaugural Meeting

To the new and returning members of London's City Council,

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for London-Fanshawe it is my honour to extend my sincere congratulations to London's new City Council.

London is an amazing city filled with remarkable people. To be chosen to be a leader in a city of this caliber is a true privilege. I trust that you will represent your constituents to the best of your abilities. Leadership often means making difficult choices, but I am confident that each decision you make will be based on ensuring the success and prosperity of our city now, and for future generations.

I look forward to working with our new Mayor, council, and all levels of government to make positive changes to our city. We all have a role to play in making London the best it can be.

Congratulations again.

Sincerely,

Teresa Armstrong MPP London-Fanshawe